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Lifecycle Change Notice 
 

         2115 and 2113 AFFECTED  

 

Notice Date:  6/1/2017 

 

 

 

 

Introduction 

This Lifecycle Change Notice involves a change to the Patton 2113 & 2115 E1 and T1 Extenders.  These 
products are now officially coded RED (End of Life) on the product availability schedule.  Due to component 
issues, performance and availability we are not able to provide a Last Time Buy. 

 

Definitions 

(Red) End of Life Definition –formal communication of Patton Electronics’ the product(s) is low now End of 
Life. 
 
Product repairs may be performed in accordance with customer specific service plans and upgrade 
agreements as negotiated prior to EOL or for up to 1 year past the purchase date.  Patton reserves the right to 
repair or replace the equipment with a next generation replacement should one exist. 
 
Product technical support will be provided for any units purchased for up to 1 year past the purchase date.   
 
Product warranty will be valid for any units purchased for up to 1 year past the purchase date or as required by 
law.  Red products are not eligible for extended or enhanced warranties. 

 

Contacts 

 
Sales: sales@patton.com 
 
Product Management: 
Name: Johnnie Grant 
Email: jgrant@patton.com 
Phone: 240-912-1243 

LifeCycle Change FROM: YELLOW TO:  RED 
Last Order Date: Estimated to be 6/1/2017 
Manufacture Discontinue Date (MD) 6/1/2017 
Last Date of Repair/Replacement: 6/1/12017 
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